
ALL YOU NEED TO FLY 

RCA Flying Update - Winter 2023—January 

Welcome to the latest edition of our Solent Airport@Daedalus Newsletter and we hope this edition finds 
you and your family safe and well. 

We wish you a very Happy New Year from the team at Solent Airport and look forward to welcoming 
you to the airport over the coming months. 

 

We were delighted to be able to host our popular community Christmas event again  and to share some 
magic and sparkle following a couple of years of pandemic-related restrictions.  

 

Santa and his elves were particularly busy welcoming local children in the popular Solent Airport 
Christmas grotto. 
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Charlie’s Beach Hut 

 

Sharron Banwell and Constance Lai, along with the rest of the team, worked hard to produce a very 
successful event and we are delighted to report that a grand total of £938.52 was raised for our 
nominated charity, Charlie’s Beach Hut. 

Thank you to all those who generously donated raffle prizes and contributed to this success. 

Sharron, Constance and Cathy Hicks pictured with Karen Codling, Charlie's mum. 

Community Engagement 

There will be plenty of opportunities to engage the local community during 2023 and we look forward 
to sharing with you our exciting plans for the coming months. 

Tours are scheduled for the fol-
lowing dates at 1100hrs and 
1300hrs respectively: 

• Wednesday 29th March 

• Wednesday 26th April 

• Wednesday 31st May 

• Wednesday 28th June 

• Wednesday 26th July 

• Wednesday 30th August 

• Wednesday 27th September 

Please spread the word locally 
and contact  - 

cathy.hicks@ntlworld.com to 
make a reservation. 
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We are planning a community Open Day for families during the Easter break.  

Keep an eye on the website www.solentairport.co.uk and our Facebook page for details of upcoming 
community events. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Airport very soon! 

 

 

 

Keep in touch either by checking into our website or by using our email 

address: solentairport@gmail.com, which is the best way to contact us 

with any ideas or suggestions. We would love to hear from you. 

 

We are keen to make this newsletter available to anyone with an inter-

est in activities here, including local residents’ associations, business 

groups, companies based at the airport and their teams. Please feel 

free to share with others who may find it of interest. 

 

 

With our Best Wishes 

The Solent Airport Management Team 

 

 


